6th April 1989

Dear Tommaso,

Please find attached the comments received from individual
Committee members on the 2nd March draft Report, organised in accordance
with the most recent version of the draft Report (31st March) and annotated
with a remark concerning the acceptance or rejection of the comments. T
have also ‘tried to draft a brief note (User's guide) for the benefit of the
Chairman. This note should be a first page in a folder of all comments,
ordered by the name of the author. If that procedure is acceptable to you I
would be grateful if you could send me your share of this rather'tedious
work as soon as possible; it would be enough if you simply annotate  the
pages received from individual Committee members by indicating the
reference to the most recent draft Report and a remark about acceptance or
rejection. Tina would then process them in the same way as she has doﬁe in
the attached pages. I think it would be useful if we could send the whole
batch before Friday night to Brussels, but of course we would also prepare

the necessary folders for Delors and us here in Basle.

Best regards,

Gunter D. Baer



